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Dear Student 

I wanted to take the opportunity to inform you of the arrangements for the collection of your 

statement of G.C.S.E. / Vocational qualification results on Thursday 12th August 2021.  It will not be 

your certificate, as they will be available in the autumn once the appeals process has been 

concluded.  However, it will be a formal document from the school that you can then present to your 

intended college or educational establishment. 

The doors will be open to all pupils between 9:00-11:00am on Thursday 12th August 2021 and will 

be available for collection from the main school hall.  Staff will be present to offer support and 

advice, and to hopefully celebrate your achievements. 

If you are unable to collect the results in person, then we would require a letter / email addressed to 

Mrs Vincent (vincent.k@wintertoncommunityacademy.co.uk) informing us of who will be collecting 

the statement of results.  It is important that a form of identification is provided if it is to be 

someone who is not a pupil at the school.  If the statement of results is not collected during the time 

available, it will be posted that day to the address we have in school.  If you have recently moved 

house or would prefer for them to be posted to an alternative address, then please ensure that Mrs 

Vincent has the details using the email address above. 

Details regarding the process that has been undertaken to award the Teacher Assessed Grades and 

the appeals process can be found on the school website (Students  Exam Information  JCQ for 

students and parents regarding the awarding of grades for Summer 2021). 

We look forward to seeing you on the day and wish you a safe and enjoyable break before then. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Vincent 

(Examinations Officer) 
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